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July 7, 2020 

 

  

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

As the Chief Operations Officer of Rancho Family Medical Group, it was my responsibility to find a 

Primary-Care Physician in a tough-to-recruit market. After searching on our own for close to eight 

months, I interviewed many physician recruitment firms, but felt the most comfortable with The Medicus 

Firm.  

 

My partnership with The Medicus Firm has been pleasant and rewarding. They delivered quality, vetted 

candidates quickly and have had great communication so that I always know what’s going on. Within 4-

months, The Medicus Firm successfully recruited an Internal Medicine Physician to join our group.  

 

With future physician recruitment needs, I would not hesitate to contact The Medicus Firm to represent 

my opportunities.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

David Burke 

 

COO 

Rancho Family Medical Group 

Temecula, CA 

 


